
 

 

 

 

 

Worthington Cotillion is a series of classes practicing a range of social skills, including firm handshakes and asking someone to 

dance. Basic ballroom, line dancing and associated etiquette are emphasized for students in 5th and 6th grades. Students will spend 

time with new and known friends dancing, laughing, and participating in activities designed to increase confidence and            

break down inhibitions while enjoying themselves in a safe, supportive environment. 

Mission 
The mission of Worthington Cotillion is to develop self-esteem and build confidence in children by teaching timeless etiquette and 

social skills in a safe, fun, formal environment while empowering them to respectfully interact with others through                   

dance instruction and table manners. 

Testimonials 
“I am in awe each week as I watch these kids interact with others throughout our community, laughing, dancing, and sharing a 

lifelong memory. Thanks Worthington Cotillion for giving my kids an experience, not a dance lesson, not an etiquette lesson but an 

experience and in that a fun memory.” 
 

“I watched both of my kids and their friends grow in confidence each week. They realized through some discomfort comes growth.” 

Registration 
Registration will open on Saturday, September 28th, 2024 at noon. The registration fee is $130.  

A 20% discount is offered to siblings enrolled in the program at the same time. 

Classes 
Tuesdays: January 7, 14, 21, 28 and February 4, 2025* 

Worthington United Methodist Church 

600 High Street, Worthington 43085 

The 5th Grade Class begins promptly at 6:00pm and concludes at 7:00pm 

The 6th Grade Class begins promptly at 7:30pm and concludes at 8:30pm 
*One instructional class will be rescheduled on February 18th in the event of weather 

Party 
Tuesday, February 11, 2025 

DoubleTree by Hilton 

175 Hutchinson Avenue, Columbus 43235 

The 5th Grade Party will begin at 6:00pm and conclude at 7:00pm 

The 6th Grade Party will begin at 8:00pm and conclude at 9:00pm 

(Please note the change of time from the normal class schedule for the 6th Grade Party only) 

 

Instruction this season will again be under the direction of Mr. Ron Clark, who has over 40 years of experience with young people 

in social education. The program is coordinated by Laurie Mottice, a lifelong resident of Worthington. 

Attire 
Gentleman: collared shirt (tucked in), tie, chinos or dress pants, belt, coat or sport jacket is optional. 

Ladies: dress, skirt (knee length) and blouse 
 

Please visit www.worthingtoncotillion.com to register 
For more information, contact Laurie Mottice at wc@worthingtoncotillion.com or 614.284.4202 

http://www.worthingtoncotillion.com/
mailto:wc@worthingtoncotillion.com

